PDCWG Report to ROS June 8, 2004

The PDCWG met on May 27, 2004 to discuss and begin development of a performance measure for Regulation Service providers in the Texas Nodal Market.  A draft of the measure is being developed by some of the PDCWG members.

The PDCWG will continue work on the measure and meet again later this month or early July.

Two more frequency events that occurred in April and May are being evaluated.  ERCOT Compliance will be reporting ERCOT’s droop performance level.

It was also requested that Operating Guide Revisions be submitted to clarify language on proper turbine droop settings, governor dead bands and QSE Bias settings.  The PDCWG will begin working on these revisions at its next meeting.

